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So far as possible and within the regulations of this policy, activity trip driver assignments will be assigned equally to all regular bus drivers who wish to participate.
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Responsibility

The responsibility for managing and operating the transportation system shall rest with the superintendent or his designated representative (EDAA).  Normally, it shall be the responsibility of the Director of Transportation to schedule activity trips in accordance with drivers and vehicles available.


Requesting Activity Transportation

Principals or their designated representative will initiate notice of the need for activity transportation.  Requests for buses will be made directly to the Director of Transportation.  Requests for small vehicles (suburbans & vans) will be initiated through the central administrative office.  Requests for small vehicles will be on a first-come-first serve basis.  The notice will include the destination, departure and expected return time, the nature of the trip and the number of students riding.


Scheduling Buses and Drivers

Activities requiring buses will be reported to the Director of Transportation at least five days in advance of the trip with more advanced notice when possible.  The Director of Transportation will establish a rotating schedule for assigning activity trips to regular drivers.  
The schedule will be available for review by regular drivers.  Should a driver request not be assigned to a particular trip, he or she will go to the bottom of the rotating list.  Regular drivers may agree to trade trips without jeopardizing their place in the rotation.  Limitation 
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may be placed on trading trips to the extent that the size of the bus is a factor in the activity trip and/or regular bus routes.  When regular drivers trade trips, the Director of Transportation will be notified at once.


In the event regular drivers are unavailable for activity trips, designated substitutes (those who routinely serve as substitutes) may be used.

Regular route drivers may request not to be assigned to activity trips.  To the extend possible, such a request will be honored and these drivers will not be included in the regular rotation if there are sufficient drivers for activity trips.  Drivers should understand, however, that the district has a responsibility to provide activity drivers and that accepting the assignment as a bus driver carries with it the responsibility to contribute to the needs of the district to provide activity drivers when required.


Large Activity Bus

Driver for the large diesel activity bus will be limited to those having the special skills required.  The regular schedule for assigning drivers to this bus will not be a part of the rotating activity trip assignment schedule.  This bus is intended primarily for activities involving larger number of students or grips which involve greater distances.  Whenever possible, this bus will be assigned for major activities involving team sports, larger music groups, long field trips, etc.  As a general rule, high school activities will have a priority fur use of this bus and long trips will have priority over shorter trips.  There may be instance when the number of students or distances involved may justify a different priority.  Should disputes develop in such cases; the superintendent will make the final determination.
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